
I 

Minutes of a meeting of the Amherstburg Municipal Council held on 
Monday, May 11, 1998 at 6:45 p.m. to consider a Drainage Report. 

PRESENT: 

ALSO PRESENT: 

Mayor W. Hurst 
Deputy Mayor T. DiBartolomeo 
Councillor R. Anderson 
Councillor L. Fox 
Councillor R. Pillon 
Councillor G. Theriault 
Councillor T. Tiefenbach 

Paul Beneteau, Treasurer 
Tony DiCiocco, Drain Superintendent 
David Mailloux, Clerk 

DISCLOSURE OF PECUNIARY INTEREST: 

There were no disclosures of pecuniary interest. 

The meeting was held to consider the Drainage Report for a Bridge 
over the Major Drain and Extension dated April 24, 1998 as prepared 
by N. J. Peralta Engineering Ltd. 

Drainage Superintendent Tony DiCiocco explained that the report was 
for a bridge to access a residential lot owned by Michael and Karen 
Trotter. The Trotters' are responsible for 100% of the cost of the 
project. Being that it is residential property it is not eligible 
for a Provincial Farm Drainage grant. A waiver of appeal rights 
has been signed by the owners. 

Moved by G. Theriault, seconded by R. Pillon that we adopt the 
report for a bridge over the Major Drain dated April 24, 1998 as 
prepared by N. J. Peralta Engineering Ltd. 

Motion Carried 

ADJOURNMENT: 

Moved by G. Theriault, seconded by T. Tiefenbach that there being 
no further business, the meeting adjourn. 

Motion Carried 

Clerk 
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